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Milton Peverini passes to his rest
Milton Peverini García, former speaker/director for La Voz de la Esperanza, passed to his rest in Loma Linda,
California, on June 27, 2021, after a long illness. He was 88 years old.

In January 1971, Milton Peverini García joined the ministry of La Voz de la Esperanza as associate speaker/director,
becoming the speaker/director in 1974, after Braulio Pérez Marcio retired. Devoted to the cause of Jesus Christ since
his youth, his theology studies, training as a lawyer, and experience as an educator and youth counselor gave
Peverini a firm foundation as speaker/director. Throughout his ministry, Peverini García made a significant
contribution to the spiritual life of thousands, not only as speaker/director of the La Voz de la Esperanza ministry,
where he led for 27 years, but also as a speaker for international evangelism series and as the author of numerous
books and articles.

A memorial service is planned for tomorrow July 10, at 4 p.m. Pacific Daylight Time; the service will be available to
watch online via the link below.

Memorial Service
Read More

Director of Education Berit von Pohle Ordained to the
Gospel Ministry
Church administrators, coworkers, family, and friends gathered on Founder’s Green at La Sierra University on
Sabbath afternoon, June 26, to witness an ordination service for Pacific Union Director of Education Berit von Pohle.
Brooke Lemmon, who is Elder von Pohle’s daughter and a principal in Southeastern California, set the tone for the
afternoon with her welcoming remarks. “It could be easy for an administrator to take the reins and direct others in
the way that the show must be run, but Berit’s specialty is not only in leading but in helping others find their
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strengths and talents in leadership,” Lemmon said. “Her motivation is grounded in love for the life-changing work
that’s done in Adventist Education.” Elder Ricardo Graham and Elder Bradford Newton were among those
participating in the event. Many blessings to Elder von Pohle in her ministry in education.

Watch the Ordination
Read More

Adventist Book Center Summer Sale
Mark your calendar! The ABC Summer Sales Event begins next week. From July 11 through 16, you’ll have the
opportunity to watch short videos to learn about the books being featured in the sale. Then, simply order your
favorites at amazing discounts. Now you can save up to $10 off some of the best new books of the year. Spirit of
Prophecy, kid’s books, storybooks, Bibles, cookbooks, and health books! They’re all there via the link below.

Adventist Book Center

From SVJA’s Handbell Choir
Sierra View Junior Academy in the Central California Conference shared this delightful video of their Handbell Choirs.
Enjoy two beautiful songs – “Simple Gifts” and “Jesus Loves Me.”

Watch on YouTube

~ ~ ~

But Jesus said, “Let the children alone, and do not hinder them from coming to Me; for the kingdom of heaven
belongs to such as these.”

– Matthew 19:14
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